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Dear Parents/Caregivers 

Welcome back everyone.  

During the holidays it was announced that we have been given an extra 

Staff Development Day on Monday 19th December for professional 

learning to assist in the implementation of new syllabus. This means 

students will now finish the year on Friday 16th December.  

 

Attached to today’s newsletter is some information from Road Safety 

NSW Transport on children passing a five-step test before moving to 

an adult seatbelt. Please read carefully.  

 

This term we have two full-day 2023 Kindergarten Orientation 

Days. The dates are listed in the Dates to Note on the side of the front 

page of the newsletter. Please pass these dates onto anyone you know 

who may be starting school in 2023. 

 

The NSW Government has recently changed Covid restrictions, which 

will come into effect on 14th October. We know that Covid is still in 

our community. We ask that you please monitor your child for 

symptoms, have them tested, and keep them home until they are 

symptom free. Please also monitor for cold/flu symptoms. We had 

several students at school yesterday with colds and coughs. To ensure 

we keep staff and students well, and our school operating to maximum 

levels, we ask that any student with cold/flu/coughs be kept home from 

school until they are symptom-free. We will continue to ring you if 

your child becomes sick at school and present to the sick bay area and 

our First Aid Officer. 

 

Excellent attendance is crucial for your child’s learning. It is important 

that your child is at school every day the school is operational (unless 

sick). If you have plans for an extended holiday during term time, you 

need to complete an application. Please ask at the front office for this 

application if needed. 

 

Thank you so much to those who were able to come to our annual 

school concert. We had wonderful feedback, and I would like to 

congratulate every student involved this year. You are amazing. 

 

Jude Voisey 

Principal 
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DATES TO NOTE 

 
TERM 4 
 
31 Oct – 4 Nov Dental Visit 
 
8 Nov – Kinder 2023  

Orientation Day  
8.30 - 2.30 pm 
 

22 Nov – Year 6 Transition  
  River Sec. College 

 
29 Nov – Kinder 2023  

Orientation Day  
8.30 - 2.30 pm 
 

29 Nov – Year 6 Transition  
  River Sec. College 
 

14 Dec – Year 6 Farewell 
 

15 Dec – Year 6 Assembly 
   Formal Assembly  
                 K-6 
 
15 Dec – Xmas Tree night 
 
16 Dec – Students finish 
 
19 Dec – Staff Development 
Day 
 
20 Dec – Staff Development 
Day  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Principal:      Jude Voisey 

Ph:           6621 4309  

Fax:            6622 0260 

Mobile No:     
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Canteen Roster Term 4 2022 
DATE SERVER/S DOLLAR DONATION 

Week 1 
14th Oct 

Sally D 
Rod P 

Lauren F 
Renee B G 

Week 2 
21st Oct 

Tracy A 
Carolyn K 

Kim S 
Tenielle H 
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Canteen Roster Term 4 2022 

DATE SERVER/S DOLLAR DONATION 

Week 1 
14th Oct 

Sally D 
Rod P 

Lauren F 
Renee B G 

Week 2 
21st Oct 

Tracy A 
Carolyn K 

Kim S 
Tenielle H 

Week 3 
28th Oct 

Sarah F 
Helen S 

Sarah R 
Kira S 

Week 4 
4th Nov 

Sarah F Helen S 

Week 5 
11th Nov 

Desley H 
Kim S 

Alyce B 

Week 6 
18th Nov 

Sally D Renee B G 

Week 7 
25th Nov 

Tracy A Tenielle H 

Week 8 
2nd Dec 

Carolyn K Kira S 

Week 9 
9th Dec 

Sally D Sarah R 

Week 10 
16th Dec 

Canteen Closed 

 

CANTEEN - Friday 21st October will be another special food day featuring curried sausages, an order 

form will come home with next week's newsletter to be returned by Thursday 20th October. 

NOTE FOR SERVERS: If you are needing to change a canteen day could you please let the other parent who you’re 

serving with know and if they need help could you please organise a replacement then let Sally know. 

Thanks to all our volunteers who help in and around the canteen, without these mums and dads our canteen 

wouldn’t run as smoothly. 

Once again just a friendly reminder that since our canteen has freshly made foods rather than the store-

bought alternative it is important that orders be please sent into school by the Wednesday of each week 

written on a brown paper bag so that fresh produce can be purchased each week to help us cater for 

student orders. Alternatively, if you know your child will be ordering lunch on a Friday but haven’t sent in 

a bag, please send me a text so I can take them into consideration and avoid disappointment as I do all 

ordering and shopping on a Wednesday afternoon/Thursday morning. 

Thank you everyone for your help and support either in and around the canteen, via ordering lunches or 

donating. It is very much appreciated by the P&C. 

Many thanks, 

Sally (0432579367) 

Canteen Co-ordinator 
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